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Town of East Hartford 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 
Reconstruction of Brewer Street 

Bid No. 22-07 

Project No. 42-318/Federal Aid ID: 1042(130) 

Project No. L042-0001  

 

Issued MARCH 10, 2022 

 

The following summarizes revisions to the Bid Documents included in Addendum No. 2 for the 

Reconstruction of Brewer Street (Bid No. 22-07). 

 

1. QUESTION 1: On contract drawing S-6 (sheet 150) under the Construction Sequence 

Stage 2 section it indicates that temporary modified riprap is to be placed between the 

two cofferdams. How is the furnishing, placing and removal of this material paid for? 

  

a. ANSWER 1: The furnishing and placement of temporary modified riprap shall be 

paid for under item 0703012 Modified Riprap. Removal of temporary modified 

riprap shall be paid for under item 0203202 Structure Excavation – Earth 

(Excluding Cofferdam and Dewatering). 

 

2. QUESTION 2: On contract drawing S-2 (sheet 146), the section of the existing bridge 

indicates there is a 12” gas line and 9” gas line under the existing bridge. Contract 

drawings C1 and C2 along with the special provisions Vol. 2 pages 22-30 outline 

coordination and work associated with the 12” line. What is the disposition of the 9” line? 

 

a. ANSWER 2: The 9” diameter gas line shown on Sheet No. 146 is an existing 

abandoned gas line that is to be removed under this project. Removal of existing 

line shall be in accordance with “Utility Work Breakdown Table” on Sheet No. 

163. 

3. QUESTION 3: NTC – Work around existing utilities permits the contractor to only use 

oscillatory mode when “around existing utilities”. Please define what will be considered 

“around existing utilities”.  Will the entirety of the subbase, processed, and asphalt items 

be required to be installed with oscillating rollers only? 

 

a. ANSWER 3: As noted at the pre-bid meeting held on February 16, 2022, the 

“NTC – Work Around Existing Utilities” was primarily added to the contract for 

the protection of MDC facilities (water mains and shallow sections of sanitary 

sewer). After further review with MDC, the following provides additional 

clarification: 
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i.  West of Glenn Road: The use of rollers in vibratory mode shall not be 

used for roadway reconstruction (subbase, processed and bituminous 

items). 

ii. East of Glenn Road: The use of rollers in vibratory mode shall not be used 

for roadway boxout (subbase and processed) when within 25’ of the 

watermain. The use of rollers in vibratory mode may be used for the 

bituminous items. 

As stated in the NTC, all work occurring near the existing utilities shall be 

coordinated with the utility owner. 

Revised Bid Documents 

 NONE 

End of Addendum No. 2 


